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                       2012 SGM SUMMER PICNIC 
It was a great day, even greater food and the greatest gather-

ing of  SGM friends, old and new. 

We celebrated another  

good year for our  

Sculptors Guild. My hus-

band Marty and I hosted 

this years Picnic. We  

barbequed Chicken, brats 

and hamburgers. 

Marty has a secret mari-

nate for his chicken 

breast, there wasn’t any 

left so it must have been 

good. Everyone brought 

wonderful salads and 

desserts. The weather  

was sunny and warm. 

We stayed in the shade 

and caught up with all 

the news of  our new and 

old members as the day 

faded away.  


